
Paragraph for Board Memo: 

 

 

beezew@yahoo.com requested the following records: “…the name of the individual who was 

hired to be the Assistant Superintendent for Business Services who will be replacing Dean 

Romano.  Please include the complete details of compensation package including, but not limited 

to, annual compensation, any paid benefits and any other additional forms of compensation 

received.”   
 

This FOIA request was received April 20, 2021, and responded to on April 27, 2021. It took two 

District employees a total of 35 minutes ($15.88) to respond to this FOIA request. Total attorney 

time equaled 0 hours ($0). 


